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Extension of the tax tolerance threshold between Luxembourg and Belgium 
 

 

On 31 August 2021, a meeting of the Luxembourg and Belgian governments was held in Luxembourg, 
co-chaired by Prime Ministers Xavier Bettel and Alexander De Croo. It was agreed to continue to 
promote and facilitate teleworking for Belgian cross-border workers.  

Then, as from 2022, a Belgian cross-border worker will thus be able to work for 34 days (instead of 
24 days currently) outside the Grand-Duchy while remaining liable for tax at 100% in Luxembourg. It 
could therefore be days spent working from home, but days spent outside Luxembourg for any 
reason should also be taken into account in this quota: teleworking, training, client meetings, etc. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The information published in this article is valid only on the date of publication of said article. As social legislation is frequently amended, 
please contact us concerning any question or intended use based on this article or a previously published article.  
Pursuant to Article 2, §2 of the Act of 10 August 1991, as the Legal Department of SECUREX Luxembourg SA is not authorised to practice 
law, it shall limit its action at all times to disseminating information and documentation.  
Such documentation and information thus provided under the legal subscription always constitute typical examples or summaries, are of 
indicative value, and lay no claim to being exhaustive. The addressee is solely responsible for the use and interpretation of the information 
or documentation referred to in this article, advice or acts he deduces as well as the results he obtains from them.  


